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From: Saad Khan
To: 'livia.kekwick@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au'
Cc: 'Andrew Schofield'; Wayne Conners
Subject: Mod2020/0431 | 199 FOREST WAY BELROSE 2085 | WaterNSW
Importance: Normal

Livia,
 
I refer to the abovementioned proposed DA.
 
Please be advised WaterNSW does not assess activities that fall within s91 controlled activity under the Water Management Act 2000 – please refer this matter to the NSW Natural Resources Access Regulator.
 
Kind regards,
 
Saad Khan
Assessments and Approvals Officer

Level 14, 1PSQ
169 Macquarie Street
Parramatta NSW 2150
T: 02 9865 2741 M: 0447 332 539
Saad.Khan@waternsw.com.au
www.waternsw.com.au
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